
4/11/2014 

 

Comments received from the United Kingdom-- CTF Nigeria: Line of Credit for 

Renewable Energy and Energy Efficiency Projects (AfDB) 

 

Dear Patricia, 

 
The UK is happy to approve this project and would like to thank the project team for 
answering our questions. We would like to propose to the project team, too, that they 
make contact with the Nigeria Infrastructure Advisory Facility, to ensure that they are 
joined up with its work which we believe to be complementary to this project. We would 
be happy to provide relevant contact details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon 
 
 
Simon Ratcliffe | Energy Advisor | Department for International Development |  
22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG | Tel: 020 7023 1626 | Email: S-Ratcliffe@dfid.gov.uk 
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